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Please see the attached letter commenting on proposed regulations.
 
Holly Vareha
Accounting Manager
Concordia of Monroeville
4363 Northern Pike
Monroeville, PA 15146
412-349-0112    x3457
412-349-0605(fax)
 

This message was sent from Holly Vareha with a valid internal Concordia email address and is safe to open. The information included
in this E-mail may contain confidential information, belonging to the sender that is legally
privileged. This information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above.
The authorized recipient of this information is prohibited from disclosing this information to
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